
Sexual Harassment Policy 

Sexual harassment of students or employees in the academic and work environments violates 
both federal and state law and district policy, and it will not be tolerated. It also violates law and 
policy to retaliate against any individuals for filing a complaint of sexual harassment, or for 
participation in the investigation or resolution of a formal or informal, written or oral complaint 
of sexual harassment.  Unlawful harassment on the basis of sex includes, but is not limited to, 
classroom conditions, grades, academic standing, scholarships, recommendations, employment 
opportunities, disciplinary action, or any other aspects of college life within the control of the 
District. Complaints of sexual harassment may be registered by calling the Vice President of 
Student Services at (90) 384-4473. 


